
GreenSquare and Cricklade’s 
Neighbourhood Plan
Cricklade Town Council is inviting local people to have their say about the new Cricklade
Neighbourhood Plan. Because GreenSquare Group is a major landowner in the town, we
have been asked to attend today and suggest ways in which our land ownership can
contribute to the provision of new homes and to the overall improvement of Cricklade.

Our display shows:
• a plan showing overall GreenSquare land ownership in Cricklade
• a plan showing potential parcels of land (mostly owned by GreenSquare) 

that would be suitable for redevelopment

We want to stress that these plans are only ideas that we want to talk to you  
and the Town Council about – and that no decisions have been made to replace 
or redevelop any part of Culverhay. No such decisions will be made until we 
have consulted fully with anyone who would be affected by such a proposal.

Please talk to our representatives here today, or:

• To talk about ideas for Culverhay: contact Phil Bowley, Head of Regeneration at GreenSquare
Tel 01793 602822 or email phil.bowley@greensquaregroup.com

• To talk about ideas for Cricklade in general: contact the Neighbourhood Plan Steering Group 
via their website at www.crickladenp.org.uk

Tell us 

what you

think!
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